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NOTICE 438 OF 2008 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATION 

DRAFT PUBLIC ADMlNlNlSTRATlON MANAGEMENT BILL: INVITATION 
FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

1. Notice is hereby given that the draft Public Administration Management 
Bill (also known as draft legislation for a single public service) and an 
explanatory memorandum are available on www.dpsa.nov.za for public 
comment. 

The draft Bill proposes to regulate the organisation, management, functioning 
and staffing matters concerning departments in the national and provincial 
spheres of government, municipalities, and government components within all 
three spheres. 

Electronic copies of the draft Bill and memorandum may be requested bylat: 
Tel: 01 2-336 1 10611 21 811 248 
Email: Rosen@dpsa.qov.za or DanieM@dpsa.aov.za 

Hard copies may be collected at: 
Legal Services 
3rd floor 
Department of Public Service and Administration 
Batho Pele House 
1 16 Proes Street 
Pretoria 

2.1 All interested persons and organisations are invited to submit written 
comments on the draft Bill not later than 30 April 2008 by- 

emailing the comment to: 
Rosen@dpsa.qov.za a d  DanieM@dpsa.sov.za 

faxing the comment to: 
Legal Services 
Department of Public Service and Administration 
012 336 1807 or 086 61 3 8589 or 

by posting the comments to: 
Director-General: Public Service and Administration 
Attention: Legal Services 
Private Bag X916 
Pretoria 
0001 

Kindly provide the name, address, telephone and fax number and 
address of the person or organisation submitting the comments. 




